
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION  
King City Sewage Pumping Station Upgrades

Township of King Thursday, December 15, 2022

The Regional Municipality of York is upgrading the King City Sewage Pumping Station located at 2375 King Road in the community 
of King City. The work will expand capacity, extend the service life of the sewage pumping station, and make sure critical wastewater 
services are continually provided to the community.

When: December 2022 to fall 2023

What Can You Expect: 
• �Upgrade work is limited to the sewage

pumping station; however, there may
be increased construction-related traffic
in and out of the facility

• �There will be some construction related
noise from the equipment and trucks,
though every effort to minimize this
will be made

• �Access to all homes and buildings
will be maintained

• �There will be no impact to
wastewater services

Thank you for your patience while we complete this vital work. As with all construction projects, some work may be rescheduled 
due to weather or other conditions. For more information about York Region’s water and wastewater construction projects,  
visit york.ca/waterconstruction.

If you have any questions, please contact:

Construction Inquiries: General Inquiries:

Davy Chan Access York 
Capital Project Specialist York Region 
York Region, Public Works 1-877-464-9675
1-905-955-3755 accessyork@york.ca
Davy.Chan@york.ca


